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Taylor Day

From:
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 10:45 AM
To: Public Comments
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 41 seconds)
Attachments: audio.mp3

Yeah. Hi. My name is George Cruz. I live at 13624 N Belleview Dr Grass Valley. Yeah, I do have a comment. First of all, 
I just read the fact that the you guys are trying to raise the sales tax in our area because of fire. I think what needs to 
be done before all this because I don't agree with the sales tax because we've already been taxed not that long ago. 
I think that needs to be done as maybe you guys need to build less stuff up here. We don't need to support more 
homes, more people in a area where we don't have the ability to even support the houses that are up here. We have 
fire danger. We all know that our environment has changed. Don't know that. But yet the greed is big. I do not agree 
with what's going on up here. I've watched this place change from a decent community and to damage. Just look at 
Roseville. I've seen Roseville when it was just a hog town. It's being destroyed. The environment, the air around 
there. And it's just like going down South. So if this is what you guys want with the greed and stuff, be my guest. But 
you're destroying our area. And I'm tired of listening to environmentalists talk about how we got to do this and that 
and our garbage. We can't even handle the garbage in this community right now. Your mccourtney landfill was a 
disaster. All right, that's my comment. Thank you. Goodbye. 

You received a voice mail from +15302729141. 
 
 

 
Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not clear enough to 
transcribe. 
 
Set Up Voice Mail 
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Taylor Day

From: joshua mcintosh 
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 10:35 AM
To: Public Comments
Cc: Gracejeanmcintosh
Subject: Police attention needed on Brooks Rd  traffic speeding, drug traffic

[You don't often get email from mcintoshjw@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
Grass Valley city council, 
I live at 14086 Brooks rd Grass Valley and I'm having concerns about traffic speeding and drug traffic in my 
neighborhood. I have reported these concerns to GVPD and CHP but still have not seen any presents in our 
neighborhood. 
 
The speed limit is posted at 15 miles per hour and we routinely have people driver 40 MPH or above. We walk that road 
daily and we have to jump out of the way of cars every time we are out so we don't get hit. 
 
We are also seeing more questionable activity with homeless parking overnight, cars be left on the road, needles on the 
ground, littering, and more aggressive interactions with people passing threw or just sitting in the neighborhood. 
 
We have reached out to Police and CHP without getting a response and would like city council to step in and get some 
law enforcement to the area. We would also like city council to consider  getting speed bumps installed to address the 
high speeds before there is an accident that may have consequences that can't be undone. 
 
I will be attending the next City counsel meeting on 8/9/22 and would appreciate if you could spend a few minutes 
addressing my concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
Joshua McIntosh 
925‐285‐0220 
14086 Brooks Rd. 


